
POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

July 1 to July 11, 2020 

              During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

                                                to 476 calls for service. 

 

 

Theft from Vehicles 

At about 2:50AM on 7/1/20, officers responded to the 300 block of N. Baldwin Ave 

for a call of a possible burglary in progress.  Following a check of the area, officers 

discovered vehicle parts in the street around two parked vehicles.  The owners of the 

vehicles responded and after a check of their vehicles discovered that the catalytic 

convertors had been stolen by unknown suspect(s) using a power drill that was heard 

by a neighbor. 

Case to Detectives 
 
 

D.U.I. 

On 5/4/20 at about 8:30PM, officers were dispatched to Kersting Court for a person 

possibly driving under the influence.  Following an interview with the driver, officers 

conducted a field sobriety test.  The driver did not pass the tests, was arrested and 

taken to the Pasadena Police Jail. 

Case to Pasadena DA’s office for filing 

 

Possession of Illegal Fireworks 

Officers responded to the area of Mira Monte and Mt. Wilson Trail at about 11:54PM 

on 7/4/20 following up on a report of fireworks in the area.  Following an interview 

with a person that had the illegal fireworks in his possession, the fireworks were 

confiscated and placed in property for destruction. 

 

Stolen Vehicles 

At about 5:00AM on 7/8/20, a resident in the 200 block of W. Montecito Ave. heard 

her vehicle start up and back out of her driveway by unknown person(s) and drive 

southbound on Lima Street.   

Case to Detectives 

A resident in the 200 block of W. Montecito Ave. discovered at about 8;20AM, as he 

was leaving his home that his vehicle that he parked and locked on the street in front 

of his residence had been stolen.    



Case to Detectives 

Burglary from a Vehicle 

Sometime between 8:30PM on 7/8/20 and 9:00AM on 7/9/20, a resident in the 200 

block of E. Sierra Madre Bl. found that her locked vehicle parked in her carport, had 

been ransacked and had personal items stolen from her trunk. 

Case to Detectives  

 

Scooter and Skateboard Theft 

On 7/11/20 at 10:08AM, two young boys playing in a lot in the 200 block of W. Sierra 

Madre Bl. saw a red pick-up truck put their scooter and skateboard in the back of the 

truck and drive away south on Lima Street. 

Case to Detectives for follow up 

 


